
PUBLIC NOTICE 
VILLAGE OF HIGHLAND HILLS 

 
CUYAHOGA COUNTY CDBG COMPETITIVE MUNICIPAL GRANT 

PROGRAM HEARING 
 
 

A Public Hearing will be held at 7:00pm on Monday, October 19, 2015 at the Highland Hills 
Municipal Center, Room No. 14, 3700 Northfield Road, Highland Hills, Ohio 44122 to gather 
input for the Village’s submission of a grant application through Cuyahoga County’s CDBG 
Competitive Municipal Grant program (http://development.cuyahogacounty.us/en-US/municipal-
grants.aspx). Funds may be used for housing, economic development, and community 
improvement projects primarily benefitting low and moderate income persons. Comments may 
be presented at the meeting or submitted in writing to the Clerk of Council at the Village address.  
Any person who may require special accommodations under the Americans with Disabilities Act 
should contact the Village at 216-283-3000. 
 
      VILLAGE OF HIGHLAND HILLS, OHIO 
      VILLAGE COUNCIL 
 
      BY: Margaret Sikon 
       Clerk of Council 
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